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    WISCONSIN

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Members of the Assembly
FROM:
Bill G. Smith, State Director

DATE:
Wednesday, April 21, 2010
RE:
Senate Bill 218 – Telephone Solicitations


Thursday’s Calendar


Although we are aware of the popularity of Wisconsin’s DO NOT CALL law, we also believe the penalties for violation of the law need to be reasonable.


Senate Bill 218 includes language that would dramatically increase the penalties for violation of the DO NOT CALL law to a minimum of $100 to not more than $10,000 per violation.

In addition, this legislation would expand lawsuits by creating a new private cause of action for damages, or $500 per violation, whichever is greater, and of course reimbursement for attorney fees.


Our state’s small business owners do not oppose restrictions on telephone solicitations, but the penalties for violations should not be unreasonably harsh, and small business owners are strongly opposed to the provisions in SB 218 that would create a new private cause of action.


We urge members of the Assembly to oppose passage of SB 218.

National Federation of Independent Business – WISCONSIN

10 East Doty Street, Suite 519  ( Madison, WI 53703 ( 608/255-6083 ( Fax:  608/255-4909 ( www.nfib.com/WI
_1048668012.bin

